
 

 

 
 

 
26th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you that the new school website has launched this week and can be 
found at www.dchs-alnwick.org  
 
Our new website will make it easier for you to find information about our school and be far 
simpler to navigate than our previous one. We have also introduced a twitter feed called 
DCHSAlnwick which will regularly update you about the many exciting events and 
achievements that our young people have been involved in. 
 
Finally, can I also draw your attention to the community section of our website and within 
that a drop-down menu, the alumni page. We want to encourage as many ex-students as 
possible to complete a short testimonial of their memories and current careers. These to be 
published and used to inspire our current and future students. I would be grateful if you 
would share this new feature more widely within the community and if you are a former 
student consider completing it for us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Maurice Hall 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.dchs-alnwick.org/

